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Achievements

• Support the District during COVID-19. 

• Worked on VoIP issues/changes per building as needed.

• Put Classrooms back together after custodial work.

• Deployed laptops to teachers rapidly for remote learning

• Rapidly deploying laptops to students who need them.

• Rapidly replace Teacher PC’s that have any issues
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Projects

• Repairing and recovering Laptops

• Prep Donation laptops to be used.

• Clean up IT rooms from network upgrade

• Correct issue found during network upgrade.

• Rapidly deploying laptops to students who need them.

• Getting a second wireless controller installed

• Continuous - Reviewing servers & updating website.
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Equipment numbers

• Chromebooks deployed
• DHS 318 
• DMS 270 
• IRV 162
• BRD 141 

• Repairs Total 126 
(Broken screens / Power issues /Missing Keys
• LRU: 3
• IRV: 28
• BRD: 20
• DMS: 25
• DHS: 50

• Hot spots Deployed:
• To Derby staff and students 3 new  (Total: 67)
• Loaned Ansonia 20 - No change
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